
The FCC’s blind, headlong drive to “unlock” the set-top box market is disconnected from
both legal and market realities. Legally speaking, and as we’ve noted on this blog many
times over the past few months (see here, here and here), the set-top box proposal is
nothing short of an assault on contracts, property rights, and the basic freedom of
consumers to shape their own video experience.

Read the full piece here. 
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